
 

 

 
Community Workshop
Let’s chat about transportation and recreation ideas!

National City is pursuing a Caltrans Clean CA Program Grant to make transporta-
tion, recreation, and cleaning improvements. The efforts for this grant are focused 
between Alpha Street (North of Division St) and 22nd Street (just south of the Las 
Palmas Park pedestrian bridge) along the Interstate 805 corridor. 

We’d like to hear what kinds of improvements you’d like to see. Ideas include: 
walking and biking paths, sustainable landscaping, signage, local art, safe street 
crossings, lighting, and more. Please join us this Saturday, December 18 at the El 
Toyon Park playground to share your ideas. The team will have free giveaways!

Saturday, December 18
10:30 am - 12:30 pm
El Toyon Park Playground

El Toyon Park Playground
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WE’LL HAVE GIVEAWAYS, HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!


